
 
 
 
 
 

Champlain Apartments    
  
Safety - Several Break-Ins Reported 
 
 

 

  

Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:  
  
I am writing to let you know that there have been 
several break-ins in the City over the past few 
days.  
  
A reminder to please lock your windows and doors. 
Please use good judgement when you are walking 
at night and take every safety precaution. 
  
Please call me if you have questions. 
  
My Best, 
Gene Richards 
802-343-9909 
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